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Gosport War Memorial hospital relative not involved in inquest 

Follow up 
Red 

Peter, 

Please find below details of a helpline caller who lost a relative (mother) at Gosport War Memorial Hospital. She said they 
are not involved in the forthcoming inquest, but would like to be updated about what is happening. 

Miss Ann Attree 

J 

Thanks 

Jo 

Joanna Morgan 
Senior Advice & Information Worker 
Action against Medical Accidents (AvMA) 
Tel:+44 (0) 20 8688 9555 
e-mail: helplineadmin@avma.or.q.uk 
Visit our website: http://www.avma.or.q.uk/ 

Forthcoming AvMA Events: 

***Legal, Ethical & Clinical Issues in Dentistry - 9 October 2008, Woburn House, London*** 

***AvMA Specialist Clinical Negligence Panel Meeting - 13 November 2008, Woburn House, London*** 

***AvMA & MPS present The Annual Legal & Ethical Issues in Healthcare Conference - 26 November 2008, 
Woburn House, London*** 

***AvMA Christmas Drinks Reception - 10 December 2008, London Aquarium*** 
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